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Galloway Township, NJ – The Stockton Performing Arts Center in conjunction with The 
Greater Ocean City Theatre Company presents “Stuart Little” on Wednesday, Aug. 6 as 
part of Stockton Summer Playhouse’s lineup.  
 
Showtime is 10:30 a.m. Tickets are $12 and may be ordered online at 
www.stocktonpac.org or by calling the Box Office at 609-652-9000. The Box Office is 
open Monday through Thursday from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. and 90 minutes before the 
performance. For group sales, call 609-652-4786. 
 
“Stuart Little.” This musical version of E.B. White's classic tale about a mouse born into a 
normal New York family further enhances the charming story of a determined 
"underdog" trying to survive in a "real people's world." From ballads to exciting chorus 
numbers, the score by England's Ronna Frank features such delightful songs as "Paddle 
Your Own Canoe," "Feed Him Up," "Size," "Stuart Little," "I'm Headed in the Right 
Direction," and "Nighttime in New York.” 
 
Adapted and lyrics by Joseph Robinette, music by Ronna Frank. Based on the book by 
E.B. White. Performed with permission by Dramatic Publishing International.  
 
The Greater Ocean City Theatre Company (GOCTC) operates as a Summer 
Stock/Regional Non-Equity Company, producing three to five professional musicals per 
year. GOCTC has a wonderful relationship with the Ocean City POPS Orchestra. 
Through this collaboration, summer audiences have the opportunity to see live 
Broadway-style shows.  
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GOCTC's commitment to dance, music and theatre education for youth continues to 
grow. GOCTC staff members run theatre camps through the Department of Recreation 
and with the Ocean City POPS. GOCTC has established a Junior Company that 
features area youth in several fully staged productions. 
 
In 2011, the board of directors and staff officially restructured the company to adopt the 
name Greater Ocean City Theatre Company. This re-branding allows for growth and 
support of the company's vision of performing arts around the Delaware Valley.  

 
For our patrons with special needs, the Stockton Performing Arts Center offers wheelchair 
accessible seating, large type programs, and listening assistive devices.  Please identify any 
needs you may have when making a reservation. 

 
The Stockton Performing Arts Center, the Jersey Shore’s Center for the Arts, is located on the 
campus of The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey, on Jim Leeds Road in Pomona 
(Galloway Township).  Just 12 miles west of Atlantic City, the Center is easily accessible from the 
Garden State Parkway and the Atlantic City Expressway.  
  
This program is made possible in part by funds from the New Jersey State Council on the 
Arts/Department of State, a partner agency of the National Endowment for the Arts and by funds 
from the National Endowment for the Arts. 
 

 
 

The Richard Stockton College Performing Arts  
Center is located in the M-Wing of the college’s 
main campus at 101 Vera King Farris Drive, 
Galloway, NJ  08205-9441 
Box Office: 609-652-9000 
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